DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS OFFICE OF SPECIAL INVESTIGATIONS
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20314 ~
9 ¢ APR 1976

, Your letters of April 28, 1975 and December 12, 1975, to the Central
Intelligence Agency, pertaining to Mr. H. Bruce Franklin, have been forwarded
to this headquarters for reply because information believed to have been
originated by the Air Force Office of Special Investigations (AFOSI) was found
in that agency's files. Their letter, transmitting your request, was received by
us on April 13, 1976. '

The document in question has been reviewed and determined to be releasable to

you in its entirety. A copy of that document is attached to this letter.

Atch
Ltr, HQ AFOSI, 14 Sep 66
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